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Why are we doing this? 
 
The existing septic tank has served the community well but is now nearing the end of 
serviceable life, creating increased risk of service failures. 
 
The proposed investment is essential to ensure that our existing customers within Glencaple 
Village continue to be served by a resilient futureproof sewer network, while also providing 
critical maintenance of the asset and enhancement of the area. It will also the already occupied 
developments within the village to connect to a reliable sewer network, supporting economic 
growth as set out in the Village Design Statement. 
 
Careful consideration has been given to ensuring that the levels of our buried infrastructure do 
not exceed the height of the existing septic tank area, impacting scenic opportunities. This, 
along with our objective to treat the rock armour with a sympathetic design solution, should 
hopefully alleviate concerns that there would be any detrimental impact to the National Scenic 
Area and the Quay. 
 
The planned improvements will ensure Scottish Water compliance with requirements of the 
environmental regulations and that customers continue to enjoy a great Scottish Water service. 
 
Timeline (Subject to Planning Approval). 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Feb  2025

Glencaple Community Event 

Feb/Mar 2025

Resubmit Planning Application

Apr 2025

Start on Site 

Apr to Sep 2025

Project Duration

Sep/Oct 2025 

Demobilisation 

Taking care of your waste water network 
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